

Minutes of Stanford in the Vale NP Steering Committee Meeting
Monday 9 April 2018 held in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm

Item		Action
	<p>Welcome - Chairman Peter Gill</p> <p>Present HW/SM/RR</p> <p>Peter Lewis – Parish Council</p>	
1.	Apologies RG	
2.	Minutes of Meetings - 26 March approved	
3.	<p>Matters arising.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • School - awaiting reply from Governors – ongoing • Land Valuations – confirmation of site C use awaited (HW to circulate) • Bluestone Consulting - ongoing • Footpath/Cycle/Bridleway - Amended map to be forwarded to PC to include cycleway amendments • Locality – grant report signed off -£167 to be refunded (in hand) • Parish Meeting – SWAT Report to be added to website when complete 	PG/RR HW PG RR PG RR/PL
4	<p>Brainstorming re: draft policies - to agree fundamentals for policy writing</p> <p>Based on previous discussions and information provided by RR (information to be updated by RR)</p> <p>To be shared with PC in blocks - onward to Bluestone Consulting</p> <p>Objective 3: Infrastructure</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Development must demonstrate that it will not negatively impact on the Flood Zone • Seek improvements to parking generally • New development access to broadband – RR to check new legislation • <p>Objective 4: Facilities/Services</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • New Play areas accessible to whole community • Support greater provision of pre-school facilities • Support allotments (included in QE2 proposals) together with sites 013 and 019 	RR RR RR PL
5.	<p>Website Agendas / Minutes to be updated</p> <p>Finance</p>	RR PG
6.	Any Other Business	
	Date of next meetings 23/4, 14/5 in the Committee Room, Village Hall at 7.30pm	